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Dear Community, 

 

We are people in the YWCA’s Here To Help group ages 3 – 14. When there was fighting 

in our families, we felt bad, horrible, scared, worse, not cool and worried. Fighting is not 

good. Children are not to blame for their parents fighting. Don’t fight ever again. It feels 

great now that we are NOT living in the fighting.  

 

Get help if there’s fighting in your home. Be a leader, not a follower. 

 

Children from the YWCA’s Here to Help group.  


